



06/20/2018

Mr. António Guterres Secretary General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Guterres, Greetings!

I am pleased to confirm that Centre for Responsible Business (CRB) fully supports the ten principles of the United Nations Global Compact (UNGC).

With this communication, we express our intent to advance the UNGC principles within our sphere of influence. We volunteer to make the UNGC and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day to day operations of our organization, and engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader development goals of the United Nations.

CRB will make a statement to our stakeholders and the general public. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore are reporting on progress according to the UNGC COP policy.

CRB through the platform of 'India and Sustainability Standards: International Dialogues and Conference' every year engage with the Governments, Civil Society, Businesses and other such institutions and stakeholders to promote the spirit aligned to the UNGC principles. Awareness building and advancing attainment of Sustainable Development Goals, promoting sustainable and responsible business practices, aligning Corporate Social Responsibility to the Sustainable Development Goals are some of the priority areas for the CRB.

Yours sincerely.

Arun Asthana Executive Director